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        The Cutting Edge
Summer is in full swing and I hope you are staying cool - and dry - as you enjoy time with your family and
friends. I can't remember the last time Lexington had a 4th of July without rain but hopefully the weather
hasn't dampened your spirits. As Surgery on Sunday volunteers and supporters, I know you have some
of the brightest outlooks around!

Several readers took part in last month's newsletter naming contest, and I enjoyed reading your
suggestions. SOS volunteers are not just optimistic but very clever. You will notice the winning name
above and we can thank scrub tech Judy Eversole for her "punny" and appropriate entry. In addition to
the surgical cuts we make, Surgery on Sunday is on the cutting edge since we were the first program of
our kind in the nation, and still one of only a handful. Judy wins a gift basket with lots of SOS goodies and
a $25 gift card to Dunkin Donuts. Thank you to everyone who participated!

Gratefully,

Amanda Ferguson
Executive Director

Visit our Website

Mellow Mushroom Gives Back

In addition to having great pizza and salads, Mellow Mushroom Pizza Bakers in
Lexington has become an excellent corporate partner for Surgery on Sunday.
They are our newest t-shirt sponsor thanks to a generous cash donation but
have also agreed to a special deal during all of July. 

Any time you dine at either Lexington Mellow Mushroom location - in Lexington
Green or downtown on S. Upper -  and spend $20 or more, MM will give back
$5 to SOS, as long as you present the voucher linked below. So dine as often
as you'd like during July and be sure to tell owner Damon Coates how much
you appreciate his support. Eat pizza. Change lives!

Mellow Mushroom $5 Voucher

 Volunteer Spotlight

This month's featured volunteer is Barb Underwood, R.N.  Barb has been with
Surgery on Sunday for more than 10 years and runs the pre-op area on our surgical
days. Even though she works full-time at Lexington Surgery Center, Barb always
finds time to help others and is a great teacher for our new volunteers and nursing
assistants.

She keeps us on track with all of the correct forms for the many different procedures
we provide. Now don't think that Barb heads home for a nap after a busy surgery

day. You will often find her competing in a bowling tournament on Sunday afternoons or heading to the
nearest fishing hole. Thank you, Barb, for all you do to help Surgery on Sunday and our patients!

Amazon Smile

http://surgeryonsunday.org
http://files.constantcontact.com/52952835401/0457d71a-4cbf-4732-89ca-046010ac7f14.pdf


When you order from Amazon.com, a portion of your purchase is donated
to Surgery on Sunday if you register with the Amazon Smile program and
select us as your charity of choice. Simply click the link below to get
started!

Amazon Smile - Surgery on Sunday

Kroger Community Rewards

Kroger also provides an opportunity for a portion of your purchase to be
donated to Surgery on Sunday through their Community Rewards
program. If you have a Kroger Plus card, you only need to click the link
below, sign in, and designate SOS as your non-profit. Our identification
number is 75774 but you may also search by our name.

Kroger Community Rewards
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